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Name Role with NICE Type of interest Description of interest Interest 
arose 

Interest 
declared 

Interest  
ceased 

Comments 

Dr Sunil Daga Clinical expert Non-financial Dr Daga is an investigator 
in a clinical trial that is 
looking at effectiveness of 
another desensitisation 
treatment funded by 
Kidney Research UK 
[ITOPS]. He also holds an 
honorary position as 
scientific advisor to Kidney 
Research Yorkshire, 
medical advisor to South 
Asian Health Action charity 
and honorary secretary at 
British Association of 
Physicians of Indian Origin 
[BAPIO] Institute for 
Health Research and has 
published opinion on 
antibody incompatible 
kidney transplantation. 

N/A 01.06.2020 N/A It was agreed that 
this declaration 
would not prevent 
Dr Daga from 
providing expert 
advice to the 
committee. 

Dr Colin Geddes Clinical expert Financial Dr Geddes has 
unrestricted research grant 
funding from Retrophin Inc 
2018 to his institution. 

N/A 29.05.2020 N/A It was agreed that 
this declaration 
would not prevent 
Dr Geddes from 
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providing expert 
advice to the 
committee. 

Dr Richard Baker Patient expert Financial Dr Baker has received 
honoraria from Hansa to 
attend advisory boards 

N/A 11.03.2021 N/A It was agreed his 
declaration would 
not prevent Dr 
Baker from 
providing expert 
advice to the 
committee. 

Dr Nicholas 
Torpey 

Clinical expert Financial Dr Torpey has participated 
in advisory boards and 
been paid to give lectures 
in sponsored symposia by 
several pharmaceutical 
companies, including 
Hansa Biopharma and 
Astellas. Dr Torpey 
confirmed he does not 
have any direct financial 
interest in any 
pharmaceutical company. 

N/A 04.03.2021 N/A It was agreed that 
his declaration 
would not prevent 
Dr Torpey from 
providing expert 
advice to the 
committee. 

 


